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Pastor’s Pen ... 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
I ran across a devotional book with the Title: 21 Days of Breakthrough Prayer; carrying the subtitle: “The Power 
of Agreement.”  It begins by asking these questions that impact all of our lives: “Are there things in your 
personal life, your loved ones’ lives, or your church life that need to change for the better?  Are you ready to 
discover a breakthrough in these challenging situations?  Have you ever considered that God is just waiting for 
His people to cry out to Him in prayer together?” 
 
“The Prayer of Agreement” is one of the most powerful gifts that God has provided for victory in our Christian 
lives.  Jesus Himself boldly proclaimed, “Again I say to you that if two of you agree on earth concerning 
anything that they ask, it will be done for them by My Father in heaven.  For where two or three are gathered 
together in my name, I am there in the midst of them.”  (Mt 18:19-20) 
 
This seems to be a declaration from Jesus that there is great power in what we might call our “prayers of 
agreement.”  Now thankfully, we know that God is our loving Father, and we can always present ourselves into 
God’s presence in prayer.  By faith, God’s sons and daughters are assured that we have the privilege of spending 
time with God in prayer, any time, any day.  But we cannot deny the encouragement we have to pray with one 
another in agreeing prayer.  For Jesus is clearly telling us that God will respond to a time of focused prayer as we 
seek God’s face together.  II Chronicles 7:14 holds a famous verse:  “If my people who are called by my name 
will humble themselves, and pray and seek my face, and turn from their wicked ways, then I will hear from 
heaven, and will forgive their sin and heal their land.” (By the way, this was Charles Coble’s favorite verse.) 
 
But I think you and I would probably need to admit that in our busy lives, prayer seems to keep being pushed 
away… removed from our daily agendas too easily.  Yes, we either get too  busy, or we are just not convinced 
that prayer power is sufficient enough to change our circumstances.  Busyness and “success” occupy our lives 
and before long, prayer is no longer a priority.  And that is the danger.  For when we lack fellowship with God in 
prayer, discouragement, anxiety, even burnout in our Christian walk is the peril. 
 
There is a problem that we must resolve.  I think it would be easy, for instance, for all of us to agree that it would 
be nice to win the lottery and pay off our church debt and get that off our plates.  But we must always remember, 
that while we may agree with each other on something, even as crazy as winning the lottery (which would 
express our will), that we must still recognize that no matter how many persons you may have in your circle of 
agreement, there is still one more party to the agreement.  That is God… God must agree.  We must still finally 
pray, “thy will be done.”   
 
As we approach the season of Lent, which begins on Ash Wednesday, February 26, let us avoid discouragement, 
anxiety, and burnout by being faithful in our fellowship with God.  Let’s agree to pray more.  Let’s agree to pray 
for God’s Kingdom Power, that it may be breathed into the life of our church and all our people.  Let’s agree to 
seek the fulfillment of the promise of Jesus who said, “Again I say to you that if two of you agree on earth 
concerning anything that they ask, it will be done for them by My Father in heaven.” 
 
Better Disciples, More Disciples, 

 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ’s love, 
Pastor Roger 
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                                           For Your Attention 

Notify us reminder: If anyone finds out 

about a member that is hospitalized, has an injury 
or illness, please let the 
church know. Sometimes 
the hospitals will call the 
church office, however 
sometimes they neglect 
to do so for a variety of 
reasons and we want to 
make sure those in need 

of prayers, calls and visits are cared for.  
 

Funeral Luncheon Group: I am pleased to announce the new generation of the 

Funeral Luncheon Group as Nancy Knisley, Debra Raver and Lila Metzel will replace the 
retiring group of Kay Ann Renoll, Barbara Wise, Luther and Hazel Wood. 
     We would like to take this opportunity to say that it has been our pleasure to serve this 
congregation for the past 11 years. 
     I am thrilled with our replacements as I know they will do a terrific job …. .  Hazel Wood 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VBS Informational Meeting 
Tuesday February 25

th
 

6:30 PM 
Anyone interested in helping with this years 
Vacation Bible School is welcome to join us.  
We will be reviewing what all is needed to 

make this year another successful one.   
We are in need of station leaders, crew 

leaders, assistants, and more.   
VBS will be held June 21 - 25 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

jbspyker@hotmail.com/ 717-600-4075 

VBS Donations Needed …  

I know it’s crazy to be thinking of  

VBS 2020 already!  
 Every year our church goes all out and deco-

rates around the church for our Vacation Bible 

School.  We are always in need of greenery of all 

sorts (artificial trees, vines, flowers, etc.).  If 

you are planning to get rid of any of these 

items, if you are getting a newer Christmas 

tree, please consider donating the old one to 

the Children’s department for VBS.  

Please drop any donations off in the  

Children’s Department. Thank you! 

Any child in 3rd grade or 
higher wishing to acolyte at 
the beginning of the 10:30 
AM service, please contact 
Julie jbspyer@hotmail.com       

 717-600-4075 

PRAYER CHAIN 
Bethlehem Church has a dedicated group of   

people available to offer prayers 
for anyone in need of them. To 
place your prayer request, please 
call Gerry Tyson (717-246-3808) 
or Georgia Heilman (717-309-

6052). If you are unable to reach either Gerry or 
Georgia, please contact the church office. You 
may also indicate your prayer request on the tear-
off portion of your weekly bulletin and leave it 
on your seat after worship.  

mailto:jbspyker@hotmail.com/
mailto:jbspyker@hotmail.com
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Life Under the Clock Tower 

REMINDER 
NO PARKING 

From now through tax 

season we are asked 

not to park at King & 

Associates during 

worship services. They need all of their 

parking spots for their customers. 

Thank you! 

Sisters Serving Sisters have been busily working at 
home while on hiatus to continue our labor of love for 
young women around the globe. To date, we have com-
pleted and donated 200 kits and 600 draw string bags to 
Mission Central. KUDOS TO THE SISTERS! 
 
As we reconvene our monthly meetings beginning on 
Wednesday, February 5, 2020 from 9:00 am-2:00, there 
is much work to be done. We will be filling 100 Happy 
Bags to be sent to Mission Central later in the month of 
February and we will be sharing ideas and discussing 
our goals for the upcoming year. 
 
If you would like to make a monetary donation, please 
make checks payable to Bethlehem United Methodist 
Church and on the memo line indicate “Sisters Serving 
Sisters.” Donated items can be placed in the teal tub next 
to the Network Table in Wesley Hall. 
 
Regarding inclement weather during the winter months, 
we will follow the Dallastown School District snow 
emergency policy. (If Dallastown School District has a 
weather delay or cancels school on a day when we 
would normally meet, we will not meet until the next 
month). 
 
Thank you to everyone who has contributed in any way 
to this mission project. Please continue to pray for this 
group of “Sisters” as we carry on our efforts to assist 
others in need. 
 
To God Be the Glory! 
 
Cindy Landis 

AN INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE, FROM OUR     
DISTRICT SUPERINTENDENT – CHARLIE SALISBURY: 

 
As United Methodist Christians, we have a long history of put-

ting hands and feet to the prayers that we lift.  Built into our 

DNA as a faith tradition are two incredibly important truths:  

1) Our faith is never separated from our actions, and, 

2) We believe we are able to do more together than the sum of 

our individual contributions. 

 
The Susquehanna Conference is being issued an invitation, or a 

challenge… Between now and the 2020 session of Annual Con-

ference, to be held in Hershey in May, churches in all seven dis-

tricts across our district are each being asked to collect one item 

which will be used to make up Mission Central Care Kits.  Kits 

will include washcloths, adhesive bandages, toothbrushes, combs, 

bath soap and toenail/fingernail clippers. 

 
THE YORK DISTRICT IS CHALLENGED TO COLLECT 

1,000 TOENAIL OR FINGERNAIL CLIPPERS! 

We pray that many at Bethlehem Church will participate in this 

invitation.  Please drop your donation of Toenail or Fingernail 

Clippers off to the NetWork Table by March 30!  THANK YOU!! 

Newsletters … Do you enjoy reading 
on your computer, tablet or smartphone? If 
so, we can help. Receive 
your Bethlehem UMC 
newsletter, in color with live 
links, via email each month 
so you can know what’s 
happening while on the go. 
To sign up, call the church office, or email  
announcements@gotobethlehem.org  
Also, the deadline to submit articles for 
the newsletter is the 15th of every month. 
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Snow Shovel Brigade 
We all know that Old Man Winter is near, 

which means we are 
given an opportunity 
to be of service as a 
volunteer with the 
Snow Shovel Brigade, 
a service that assists 

the custodian, trustees & pastor with 
snow removal on Sunday mornings. 
Being part of the SS Brigade is easy! 
Simply sign up for a Sunday (2? 3?) in 
February or March.  If it begins snowing 
anytime after 4:00 PM on Saturday 
evening, your snow shoveling assistance 
would be appreciated beginning at 5:00 
AM at BUM Church on the Sunday(s) 
for which you have volunteered.  Please 
Note: The SS Brigade ONLY provides 
snow removal assistance on SUNDAY 
MORNINGS. Please bring your own 
shovel or snow removal equipment. Sign 
up forms can be found in the newsletter 
and at the Network Table.   

Snow Shovel Brigade 
FEBRUARY VOLUNTEERS                                   
Brett Spyker  (February 2, 9, 16, 23) 
Eric Spyker    (February 2, 9, 16, 23 

 Lucas Spyker (February 2, 9, 16, 23) 
Dave Weaver                (February 16) 
Landon Williams     (February 2, 16) 

 
ADDITIONAL VOLUNTEERS ARE 
NEEDED! PLEASE CALL CHURCH 
OFFICE TO VOLUNTEER.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community REACH, Inc.,  

15 First Avenue, Red Lion 

in partnership with PA CareerLink® has 
installed a PA CareerLink® station at the 
facility.  PA CareerLink® is part of the Pennsylvania 
Department of Labor & Industry’s initiative to 
transform the landscape of how job-seekers find 
family-sustaining jobs through career resources and 
services.   

At PA CareerLink®, job-seekers have the 
ability to search and apply for job openings across 
the Commonwealth or narrow it down to their own 
town. They can create and upload a resume and 
make themselves available to thousands of 
employers. PA CareerLink® will also recommend 
jobs based on individual preferences. These services 
can happen all in one place. All for free! 

The computer station will enable our guests and 
everyone in our community to use the services 
provided by PA CareerLink® by coming to our 
facility at 15 First Avenue, Red Lion, on Monday 
thru Friday from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM.  Please call 
717-244-6934 or visit https://www.commreach.org/
education.html for additional information about 
career and educational opportunities available at 
Community REACH.  Further assistance is available 
at the Kaltreider-Benfer Library during regular 
library hours.  

Chair Yoga — Has classes  
Monday & Wednesday 
mornings at 9 in the Chil-
dren’s Department 

https://www.commreach.org/education.html
https://www.commreach.org/education.html
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Life Under the Clock Tower 

 

 

.  

 

FEBRUARY 
DONATIONS       

 REQUESTED 

   
 TOOTHBRUSHES 
 & TOOTHPASTE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of our partnership with the Dallastown Ele-
mentary School, backpacks are distributed every Fri-
day to students who are economically challenged.  
 
For the month of February, we will be collecting 
TOOTHBRUSHES (BOTH CHILDREN & ADULT SIZES) 
and TOOTHPASTE as a supplement to the food the 
children will receive in their backpacks. 
 

Tooth decay is among the most common chronic con-
ditions of childhood, with increased likelihood for chil-
dren from low-income families. Please take an active 
part in this important ministry by making a simple do-
nation to help fill the backpacks.   
 
PLEASE DROP THE TOOTHBRUSHES/TOOTHPASTE OFF 
AT EITHER THE NETWORK TABLE IN WESLEY HALL, OR 
PLACE IN THE WHITE BASKET NEXT TO THE COFFEE 
FELLOWSHIP TABLE OUTSIDE THE TRINITY LIFE WOR-
SHIP CENTER. 

THANK YOU! 
 

MATTER OF BALANCE 
UPDATE—Our current class is running well, 

but many of you were unable to participate 

because it filled so quickly.  We hadn’t realized 

Wellspan has a required limit of 12 

participants, and others knew about it first. We 

are glad to welcome the community, but we are 

also scheduling another opportunity to attend 

this valuable program and will give BUMC 

members early notice, when we have the dates. 

Many of our neighbors in 
York City are struggling to 
meet basic needs, and face 
hunger and homelessness 
daily.  More than 60 church-
es of all faiths across York 
County, as well as civic 
groups, participate in the 
ministry of the Our Daily 
Bread Soup Kitchen by 
providing breakfast and 
lunch every weekday. 
Again, we the BUMC Mis-

sions Committee is grateful 

to everyone who has re-

sponded to this need by be-

coming sponsors of the min-

istry between BUMC and 

Our Daily Bread Soup 

Kitchen. This month we spe-

cifically want to thank the 

following sponsors. Their 

donation has made it possi-

ble for the Missions Com-

mittee to purchase and pre-

pare a hot luncheon that will 

be served to over 300 chil-

dren and adults at the soup 

kitchen in downtown York 

on Tuesday, February 4.  

 
 

We continually give God 
thanks for the generosity of 

our Bethlehem Church family! 
 

OUR DAILY BREAD 

SPONSORS FOR 

FEBRUARY: 

Lisa Bush 

 Carol Koch 

Dixon and Lisa Hammon 

Walt and Leslie Reamer 

Marian Smith 
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to my Bethlehem family for 
the cards, gifts, flowers, vis-
its, phone calls and prayers 
during my recent illness. I 

will be returning to Pleasant Acres. A special 
“Thank You” to Kim Piper for her ministry to 

me during this time …… Torus Crouse 
 

The family of Gene Gemmill would like to ex-
press their appreciation for your kindness, pray-
ers, and cards, as they grieve Gene’s passing. 
 

Choir Reminder  For one week, instead 
of Wednesday evening, the Chancel Choir will 

rehearse Monday, February 3 at 7:15 pm 

Mission Central 
Hello volunteers. Before you know it, February will be 
here, so it's time to plan on going to Mission Central on 
Tuesday, Feb 11, 2020 (weather permitting). During 
the winter months, remember we follow the school 
schedules for Dallastown & Cumberland Valley 
schools.  In the event of a delay or cancellation by 
either school, we will NOT BE going to Mission 
Central. Continue to monitor TV's, radio's, computers 
and cell phones for weather conditions, school de-
lays /  cancellation, traffic reports and other delays per-
taining to I-83 North to the Newberrytown Exit. Bring 
lunches. Drinks by MC.  Dallastown / Red Lion volun-
teers depart from BUMC parking lot NO LATER THAN 
7:30 am. Greater York volunteers depart from parking 
spaces directly to the left side of Infinito's, off of S. 
Queen St., NO LATER THAN 7:45 am. Our third stop 
for volunteers is the Sheetz Store just off of Route 30, 
across from Round The Clock Restaurant. Please reply 
as to (GOING / NOT GOING) NOT LATER THAN 
SUNDAY, Feb 9, by email terger@comcast.net or 717-
246-3808. Early replies are appreciated. I will carry our 
cell phone (717-683-5512) if a volunteer has to cancel. 
Thanks for your time and consideration, Terry  

 

 

Seasonal Affective Disorder 
(SAD) and Depression  

Wednesday, February 12, 2020  
10:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

Instructor: Cindy Richard, MCC, BSW 

Director & Founder of Suicide Prevention of York 

•       Seasonal Affective Disorder (SAD) and Depression 

•     Cindy will share information on Seasonal Affective 
Disorder and how we can prevent it by being the captain of 
our own ship. Discussion will focus on effective wellness 
especially leading up to and during the fall/winter months. 

 •     Registration is required.  Please stop by Community 
REACH or call 717-244-6934. 

•       Door prize. 

MISSION CENTRAL NEEDS 

Calling all readers…please join our “fun bunch” 
reading The Crowning Glory of Calla Lily Ponder by 
Rebecca Wells.  We will meet in the Parlor on Wednesday, 
Feb. 26 9-11 am, followed by lunch at the famous Common 
Grounds Café! Questions? Call Nancy Bullock 717-417-
6525 or Margo McGuigan 717-793-1801. 

mailto:terger@comcast.net
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 Children’s Department News 

 

 

Mystery Dinner 
Friday, February 7th    

6:00 PM 
Join us for a multi course meal of mystery 

items.  You get to pick what each course 

will be, while trying to guess what items 

are on the menu.  This is an event for the 

whole family. 

*If you plan to attend, please let me know if 

you or your children have any food allergies. 

Please RSVP by Sunday February 2nd 

jbspyker@hotmail.com or 717-600-4075 

 
 

 
 

Save the Date 
June 21 – 25, 2020 

If you are interested in vol-

unteering for VBS, please let 

me know.  We will need volun-

teers in all areas to make 

this a success. Contact Julie 

jbspyker@hotmail.com (717)600-4075   

 
 
 

 
Sunday February 23rd 

11:30 am – 1:00 pm 
Join us for a fun afternoon of 

lunch and games.  
Bring a favorite game to share 

if you would like.   
Also, feel free to bring a friend. 

Any questions,  
 jbspyker@hotmail.com 717-600-4075 

1st Friday/ Open gym 

Friday February 7th     

6:00 – 8:00 PM 

Join us for open gym, bingo, 

and live music in the café. 
Any questions, contact Julie 

mailto:jbspyker@hotmail.com
mailto:jbspyker@hotmail.com
mailto:jbspyker@hotmail.com
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   
 
   

   
 

    1 
  8:00 am Men’s Ministry–CG 
  9:00 am Upward GameDay 
  6:00 pm AA 

2 Our Daily Bread prep  
  8:00 am Worship 
  8:30 am TLC 
  9:30 am Sunday School 
  9:30 am Our Daily Bread 
10:00 am Intergenerational 
10:30 am Worship 
11:30 am Shine Open Gym 

3 

 9:00 am Chair Yoga 
10:00 am Preschool Enrichmt 
 5:00 pm Upward ALL Access 
 6:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
 6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
 7:00 pm Trustees Meeting 
 7:15 pm Chancel Choir practice 

4  Our Daily Bread Serve  

 5:00 pm Upward ALL Access 
 5:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
 5:00 pm Upward ALL Access 
 6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
 6:30 pm Nar-Anon 
 7:00 pm Mission Team Mtg 
 7:00 pm AA-Old FSH 

5 

  9:00 am Chair Yoga 
  9:00 am Sisters Serve Sisters 
10:00 am Women’s Bible St 
  3:30 pm Bethlehem Buddies 
  5:30 pm M&M Meal/Groups 
  6:00 pm Mid-week Shine 
   

6 

  8:00 am Prayer Breakfast 
  1:00 pm A Matter of Balance 
  6:00 pm Volleyball 
  6:00 pm 4H Club 
  6:15 pm Disciple Class 
 

7   First Friday 

 6:00 pm First Friday/Open gym   
 6:00 pm Mystery Dinner 

8 

  8:00 am Men’s Ministry–CG 
  9:00 am Upward Game Day 
  6:00 pm AA 
        
  
 

9  

  8:00 am Worship 
  8:30 am TLC 
  9:30 am Sunday School 
10:00 am Intergenerational 
10:30 am Worship 
11:30 am Shine Meal Day 
 6:00 pm Tech Rehearsal   

10 

  9:00 am Chair Yoga 
10:00 am Preschool Enrichmt\ 
  5:00 pm Upward ALL Access 
  6:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
  6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
 
     Holy Land Trip Leaves 

11 Mission Central Work 

 5:00 pm Upward ALL Access 
 5:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
 6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
 6:30 pm Nar-Anon 
 6:30 pm Lions Club 
 7:00 pm AA-Old FSH 
 

12 

  9:00 am Chair Yoga 
10:00 am Women’s Bible St 
  3:30 pm Bethlehem Buddies 
  5:30 pm M&M Meal/Groups 
  6:00 pm Mid-week Shine 
  7:15 pm Chancel Choir practice 
 

13 

  8:00 am Prayer Breakfast 
  1:00 pm A Matter of Balance 
  6:00 pm Volleyball 
  6:15 pm Disciple Class 
  6:30 pm Girl Scouts 
  
   

14    No Preschool 
  6:00 pm Valentine Rehearsal 
  6:15 pm Girl Scouts 

15 

  8:00 am Men’s Ministry–CG 
  9:00 am Upward Game Day 
10:30 am FSH in use 
  6:00 pm AA 
  6:00 pm Valentine Dinner 
  
 

16 

  8:00 am Worship 
  8:30 am TLC 
  9:30 am Sunday School 
10:00 am Intergenerational 
10:30 am Worship 
11:00 am Children Fun Dy 
 5:00 pm Shine 

17 

  9:00 am Chair Yoga 
  5:00 pm Upward ALL Access 
  6:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
  6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
  6:30 pm Prayer Shawl Team 
  

18 

11:30 am Lunch Bunch   
  5:00 pm Upward ALL Acces 
  5:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
  6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
  6:30 pm Nar-Anon  
  7:00 pm AA-Old FSH 

19 

  9:00 am Chair Yoga 
  9:30 am Jessica & Friend Art 
10:00 am Women’s Bible St 
  3:30 pm Bethlehem Buddies 
  5:30 pm M&M Meal/Groups 
  6:00 pm Mid-week Shine 
  7:15 pm Chancel Choir practice 

20  

  8:00 am Prayer Breakfast 
  1:00 pm A Matter of Balance 
  6:00 pm Volleyball 
  6:15 pm Disciple Class 
 

21 
   

  

22 

  8:00 am Men’s Ministry–CG 
  9:00 am Upward Game Day 
  6:00 pm AA 

23 

  8:00 am Worship 
  8:30 am TLC 
  9:30 am Sunday School 
10:00 am Intergenerational 
10:30 am Worship 
11:30 am Shine Serve 
11:30 am Kids Game Time 

24 
 9:00 am Chair Yoga 
10:00 am Preschool Enrichmt 
 5:00 pm Upward ALL Access 
 6:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
 6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
 
   

25 

10:00 am Card Crafters  
 5:00 pm Upward Cheer Prac 
 6:00 pm Upward Team Prac 
 6:30 pm Nar-Anon  
 6:30 pm Lions Club 
 6:30 pm VBS Info Meeting 
 7:00 pm AA-Old FSH 

26 
  9:00 am Chair Yoga 
  9:30 am Book Club 
10:00 am Women’s Bible St 
  3:30 pm Bethlehem Buddies 
  6:00 pm Mid-week Shine 
  7:15 pm Chancel Choir practice 

27   
  8:00 am Prayer Breakfast 
  1:00 pm A Matter of Balance 
  6:00 pm Volleyball 
  6:15 pm Disciple Class 
  6:30 pm Girl Scouts 
 
   

28 
  6:00 pm Girl Scouts 

29 
  8:00 am Men’s Ministry–CG 
  9:00 am Upward Game Day 
  6:00 pm AA 

   
 

   

       
  

February Calendar and Volunteers 

GREETERS - BUMC 
  2 - Shane Gillespie 
  9 - John Stacey 
16 - Kevin Stein 
23 - Mike Letts 

 
 

ACOLYTES 8:00 AM 
An Usher 
 
USHERS - 8:00 AM  
Jeff Streavig, Sr. & Jeff Streavig, Jr. 
 
USHERS 10:30 AM 
Gary Strayer, Captain 
Bryan Seitz, Brent Seitz, Brooks Seitz 
Brad Seitz, Karl Landis 
 

AV OPERATOR—TLC 
Keith & Micah Metzel 

   Andrew Navaroli & Nicholas Ryan 
     
   ALTAR GUILD 
   Janet Fuller, Wendy Pichler     
 
   BUMC ADMINISTRATIVE TEAM  
   Roger Mentzer, Pastor 
   Sean Garner, Director Discipleship Ministry 
   Kim Piper, Director Congregational Care 
   Dr. Ron Dyer, Chancel Choir Director 
   Trish Bowersox, Preschool Director 
   Julie Spyker, Children’s Ministry 
   Sue Sharp, Child Care Coordinator 
   Linda Reed, Office Manager 
   Steve Navaroli, Administrative Assistant 
  

AV OPERATORS - BUMC 
     8:00 am - Jim Slaugh 
         Peter Atwood & Jay Orwig 
   10:30 am - Randy Sharp 
         Kevin & Keith Stine   
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Missions/Church Library 

Enjoy 10% off your purchase with this coupon. 

     1 Time Use—Excludes High Tea and Catering 

- - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - -

Common Grounds Café 

The Library Corner 
 

Our Church Library ... 
     Is open Monday through Friday 
and Sunday Morning where you 
can make your reading selections 
from more than 3,000 books. 
 

LIBRARY BOOK BINGO 
Begins February 2nd 

We invite the children to join us for a fun game. This is a 

BUMC event and we encourage you to join in from February 

2 through March 29.  

Just like every bingo game, you can win verti-

cally, horizontally and diagonally. When you 

shout “BINGO” return your card to the library 

for a prize. Then, pick up a new card and con-

tinue to play. If you complete four cards during these eight 

weeks you will receive a grand prize.                                    

Preschoolers & Bethlehem Buddies are invited to play.                                        

Rules are on the back of each bingo card. If any questions, call 

Laura at 717-755-5265 or Deb at 717-246-3240. 

Altar Flower & Bulletin  
Sponsors Needed 

There is a cost for the altar flowers and bulletins each 
week and we are grateful that our members have been so 
wonderful in sponsoring those each week over the years.  
 
It’s a great way to honor your loved ones, their memory 
or a special date for your family. The cost is $35 for altar 
flowers and $20 for bulletins. Contact Linda in the 
church office to sign up for one (or more) of these dates. 
 
The following dates are open for sponsors. 
 March 29 Flowers May 31 Flowers      
 June 7 Flowers July 12 Flowers 
 July 19 Bulletins Aug 16 Flowers 
 Aug 16 Bulletins Aug 23 Bulletins 
 Aug 30 Bulletins Oct 11 Bulletins 
 Oct 18 Bulletins Oct 25 Bulletins 
 Nov 8 Bulletins Nov 15 Flowers 
 Nov 22 Bulletins Nov 29 Bulletins 
 Dec 20 Bulletins Dec 24 Flowers 
 Dec 27 Flowers Dec 27 Bulletins 

There is Love in the air and sounds of song 
flowing through Bethlehem!  
 Common Grounds café is pleased to 
announce, that they will be hosting a 
Valentine’s Dinner    

Saturday  
February 15th, 6 pm 

An evening filled with Music, Food & 
Fellowship. 
Enjoy a four course meal prepared for you 
by Common Grounds Café and live music 
provided by a voice student of Summer M. 
Garner.  
Tickets are $25.00/person.  
Proceeds benefit Missions and Students of 
the Arts 
 
For tickets, contact Common Grounds at 

717-244-5127 or email Jenn Stein 
jennann216@outlook.com.  

RSVP by 2/2/2020  
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B ethlehem 

109 East Main Street 
Dallastown, Pennsylvania 17313-2207 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Phone:  717-244-1486      Fax:  717-417-2831 
E-mail: bethdtown@comcast.net 

Office Hours:  M-F 8:30 am - 4:00 pm 

Rev. Roger H. Mentzer, Pastor 
rmentzer@susumc.org 

 
gotobethlehem.org 

Our Mission:  

To give of ourselves so others may know Jesus 

Christ. 

Sunday Worship Schedule 

8:00 a.m. Chapel Service 

8:30 a.m. Contemporary Service 
 

9:30 a.m. Church School for all ages 

10:30 a.m. Traditional Service 
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please call (717) 244-1486 or email:  bethdtown@comcast.net. 

 


